
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning Kelly Cary, 

Jenae Thornberry on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 24, 2024 12:13 PM 
'Kelly Cary' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket: 20240068-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09191-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240068, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you . 

~7~e; 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
JThornbe@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6457 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Kelly Cary <kelly@kellycarylaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket: 20240068-WS 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

Subject: Docket: 20240068-WS 

The rate increase is not proportional to service provided. The water rates are extremely high as it is and the customer 
service is non-existent. Why the rate increase? $15.48 more a month is too much and not warranted . The base price for 
water is too high as it. 

The increase should be denied . 

Thank you, 
Kelly Cary 
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Please be advised Kelly Cary Law, P.A. is closed on Fridays. 
 
Kelly S. Cary 
Kelly Cary Law, P.A. 
114 Juniper Lane 
Longwood, FL 32779 
407-334-0453 
 
THIS MESSAGE AND ANY ATTACHMENTS HERETO IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL(S) 
OR ENTITY(IES) TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS LEGALLY 
PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL, AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. IF YOU 
PROPERLY RECEIVED THIS ELECTRONIC MAIL (“E-MAIL”) AS A CLIENT OR A RETAINED EXPERT, PLEASE 
HOLD THIS E-MAIL IN CONFIDENCE TO PROTECT THE ATTORNEY-CLIENT AND/OR WORK PRODUCT 
PRIVILEGES. SHOULD THE INTENDED RECIPIENT FORWARD OR DISCLOSE THIS E-MAIL MESSAGE TO 
ANOTHER PERSON OR PARTY, THAT ACTION COULD CONSTITUTE A WAIVER OF THE ATTORNEY-CLIENT 
PRIVILEGE AND/OR THE WORK-PRODUCT PRIVILEGE.   
 
If the reader of this message is NOT the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, forwarding, or copying of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by the sender and, to do so, may constitute a violation of the Electronic Communications 
Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Section 2510 – 2521. If you have received this communication in error, we apologize for the intrusion; 
please notify the sender of this e-mail message immediately by e-mail or telephone, and delete the original message 
immediately without reading the same.  
 

 




